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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 pupils, 

 

As you are aware the Governors have been considering a few changes to the Uniform for 

Year 6 pupils. As your child will be in Year 6 next year, we surveyed you regarding your 

thoughts on the proposed changes. 

 

Thank you to those of you who took the time to reply with your thoughts and comments. We 

have also spent time with the Year 5 children and gauged their thoughts too.  

 

I have provided the Governors with the information from the parent’s survey along with the 

comments from your children too. From both parents and pupils, the overwhelming majority 

of the thoughts and comments were positive. 

 

Following this consultation period, the Governors have decided to make the changes to 

the Uniform Policy for Year 6 pupils. 

 

From the start of the academic year 21-22, Year 6 pupils will wear: 

A formal school shirt either long sleeve or short sleeved  

along with a school tie (which you will be able to purchase from school at cost price). 

The school shirt will replace the polo shirt worn up to Year 5. 

The shirt and tie will be worn with our V neck school sweatshirt with logo or our  

school cardigan with the school logo. 

 

When the weather is hotter, pupils can still continue to also wear a summer dress. 

 

In addition, Year 6 pupils will be given the option of wearing a  

Year 6 Hooded sweatshirt for their PE days and outdoor PE sessions.  

This is optional and pupils can if they wish continue to wear their  

own plain Navy blue or black sweatshirt. 

 

We are currently waiting for a design image of the hooded sweatshirt for you to view and 

once we have agreed the design they will be available for you to purchase directly from 

the Internet supplier.  

 

Again may I thank you for the time you have taken to reply to our short survey and for your 

continued support. 

 

 

 

Kind regards                                                               

Mrs J  Conway  on behalf of the Governing Body 

tel:01617705460

